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Changeover this Tuesday

Bowral Golf Club

Please pay ASAP as this will greatly assist the Treasurer

Next Meetings Tuesday 25th June 2019 Tuesday 2nd July

Location Bowral Golf Club Highlands Golf Club
Program Changeover 2019

Speaker Lynton Kettle / Robert de Jongh TBA

Intro / Vote of Thanks
Dinner Fee Duty Ian Langford

Journalist Trevor Fair
Regalia Duty Trevor Fair

If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email: trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au

UPCOMING EVENTS
Club Changeover 25th June - Bowral GC

District Changeover 30th June
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Journalist: Denise Coad

Welcome - .President Lynton welcomed all to
his penultimate meeting as President.

Invocation - Brian Elliott

International Toast - Ray Williams

Greenland

Announcements

President Lynton - Our Trivia Night is this Saturday.
Only 70 have registered to attend compared with 120
last year. Please talk to your family, friends, neighbours,
etc. - even if it is only a table for 2 or 3. Mary will
update Members later on.

Ian Langford

Good News from our Board Meeting last night. The
following donations will be made from our Project
Account:

$2000 Cleft Palate

$2000 Australian Rotary Health

$1000 Shelter Box

$500 Clown Doctors

$2500 Rheinberger Project – Vanuatu

The Member Subs will be increased next year to
$320.00 - $160.00 half yearly.

President Lynton and all Members then applauded Ian
for all his hard work, precision and dedication to our
Club.

Robert de Jongh - Members will be put on Committees
next year. A form has been placed on all tables listing
next year’s Directors. If Members could please indicate
which Committee they would like to be on giving their
preference 1-5.

Club Assembly Meetings will be grouped into
Committees.

Ian Johnson - A RAWCS Meeting was held prior to our
Club Meeting. The Project with SHARM is falling into
place. A more promising attendance from Members.
Maybe it was the “Glamping” Accommodation. You can
volunteer for 2 weeks, 1 week or even a few days.

Jacinta Sheridan - She has spoken to Bunnings
regarding a fundraising BBQ, and also a Grant
application is to be lodged with Wingecarribee Council.

Don Graham - Rotary Youth Exchange. He has
(almost) a definite Family to host an incoming Student.
January to January. A female from Brazil. Could
Members please think about being a Host Family, and
contact Don.

Will Eddowes - Our Vocational visit to Blackheath will
be Sunday July 28.

President Lynton - Tonight is the last night of our
Caterers. Louie is looking at Southern Highlands Wines
to take over the catering.

Mary Ramsay - Update of our Trivia Night. We need
“backsides” on seats. We have had 3 months
notification to support this Fundraiser. We have
wonderful Prizes and Raffles. Please talk to family,
friends, neighbors, etc. We need 2-3 people to help on
Saturday Morning to set up.

Vicki Kelley - Gwenda has given her a list of people
moving into The Highlands to contact regarding Rotary.

A letter has been written for a letter- box drop. A letter
will be given to all Trivia Night attendees regarding
“Who we are”, “What we do” etc.

Presentation - Jacinta S & Bob R

Vanuatu Project



June Birthdays:

David McCosh 23rd

Robert de Jongh 24th

Darryl Flegg 24th

Ron Sheppard 28th

EVENT DIARY

June 25th Club Changeover - Bowral
Golf Club - $45pp

26th
RC Berrima District
Changeover - Scottish Arms
$40

30th District Changeover

Sept 24-th to 7
Oct Tulip Time Festival

Oct 20th Bowral Cycle Classic

26th Interact Club Fun Run - Glebe
Park




